
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTE 
 
 

The School will not entertain any correspondence, discussion, telephonic or personal 
inquiries regarding the admission process. 
 

Any intervention or pressure in the normal admission process will lead to immediate 
disqualification of the application. 
 

Genuine queries can be directed to slisadmissions2014@gmail.com email id of the 
school, information received from any other source may not be reliable and the school will 
not be responsible for the same. 
 

The school regrets its inability to address parental inquiries on an individual basis. All 
information required is available on the website www.stlawrenceinternational.com  
 

Admissions will be through random selection i.e. lottery system only and our software 
does not permit selective admissions. 
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